
"Robert McGrath" 
<Robert.McGrath@stonybrook.
edu> 

10/27/2003 09:11 AM

To "Torre,F.Jason" <FTORRE@NOTES.CC.SUNYSB.EDU>

cc

bcc

Subject Comments on NCAA self-study

To: All Faculty 

Colleagues,

The President's Office has requested that I solicit your input on the 
University's self-study to the NCAA for our certification.  The 
summary is on the web and there will also be 2 town meetings held 
(see message below).  Please take a moment to read through these 
materials and/or attend one of the meetings and offer any comments.

Thank you,
Robert McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic 
Affairs

----------------------------------------------------------------------

Stony Brook's NCAA Certification Self-Study Summary Now Available:

A summary of the draft report of the NCAA Certification Self-Study 
sub-committees' work is available now through Friday, November 21, at 
www.stonybrook.edu/ncaa. The Steering Committee invites you to review 
the document and to share your opinions about this Executive Summary, 
which encapsulates the work of four subcommittees comprising more 
than 76 students, faculty, staff, and alumni. These four 
subcommittees have been examining the key areas of academic 
integrity; fiscal integrity; governance and rules compliance; and 
equity, welfare, and sportsmanship as they pertain to Stony Brook's 
Athletic Program. 

Your comments and questions can be submitted online through a form at 
the web site referenced above. The summary is also available in 
alternative format upon request to George Meyer, Chair, NCAA 
Certification Self-Study Steering Committee. Please contact him by 
phone at 632-6270 or by e-mail at George.Meyer@stonybrook.edu.

Town Hall Meetings

In addition, the campus community is invited to attend two town hall 
meetings to voice opinions regarding the executive summary on 
Wednesday, November 19, at 12:40 p.m. in SAC Room 302, and at 9:30 
p.m. in O'Neill Lounge, Mendelsohn Quad.


